

Trường:.....

Họ và tên:.....

Lớp:.....

Số báo danh:.....

Điểm	Nhận xét của giáo viên

15-MINUTE TEST 4 (UNITS 5-6)

LANGUAGE

I. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- A. kid B. fish C. chin D. ski
- A. pretty B. compete C. theme D. scene
- A. different B. wonderful C. holiday D. educate
- A. strike B. special C. sure D. dislike

II. Choose the correct word or phrase given in the box to fill in each of the blanks in the following sentences. There is one extra word or phrase you do not need to use.

clean	calendars	relatives	presents	watch	lucky money
-------	-----------	-----------	----------	-------	-------------

- Traditionally, Vietnamese people usually visit their _____ and friends at Tet.
- Before Tet, they _____ their houses thoroughly to sweep away bad luck from the previous year and welcome good fortune.
- During the Tet holiday, children eagerly receive _____ in red envelopes from adults.
- On the first day of the new year, it is a common habit for many people to hang up _____ to mark the beginning of the year.
- People often gather to _____ the spectacular fireworks display on New Year's Eve.

READING

Read the following passage and answer the questions in the short form. Write NO MORE THAN FIVE WORDS from the passage.

Ha Long Bay is not only an amazing landscape, but also a treasure of historical culture. Local fishing groups have lived in the bay and the small islands around it for hundreds of years. Even UNESCO accepted their historical importance by naming the region a World Heritage Site.

There are many outdoor activities in Ha Long Bay. A thrilling and unique experience for tourists, kayaking around the bay's huge karst islands gives close views of the stunning scenery. There are many areas in the region that provide challenging and beautiful hiking and rock climbing routes.

Ha Long Bay boat trips are another option for beautiful landscape and the chance to explore some of its crystalline islands.

(Adapted from <https://www.theplanetedit.com/natural-wonders-of-vietnam/>)

- Which place is seen as an amazing landscape and a treasure of historical culture?
Answer: _____.
- How long have the local fishing teams lived in the bay?
Answer: _____.
- What is Ha Long Bay called by UNESCO?
Answer: _____.
- What can tourists see when kayaking around the bay's huge karst islands?
Answer: _____.

5. What outdoor activity people can do to explore some of its crystalline islands?

Answer: _____.

WRITING

I. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate meaningful sentences in which the given words / phrases are correctly ordered.

1. aren't / parks / house / any / There / my / near / .
A. There aren't house any near my parks. B. There aren't parks any near my house.
C. There aren't any parks near my house. D. There aren't any house near my parks.
2. red envelopes / happy / money / us / wish / They / a / new year / and / give / lucky / in / us / .
A. They wish us a new year happy and give us money lucky in red envelopes.
B. They wish us a happy new year and give us lucky money in red envelopes.
C. They wish us happy new year and give us a lucky money in red envelopes.
D. They wish us lucky money and give us a happy new year in red envelopes.
3. are / the New Year / exciting / There / to / different countries / activities / celebrate / many / in / .
A. There are many activities the New Year in different countries to celebrate exciting.
B. There are many activities to celebrate exciting the New Year in different countries.
C. There are many exciting activities to celebrate the New Year in different countries.
D. There are many activities exciting to celebrate the New Year in different countries.

II. Reorder the words and phrases to make complete sentences.

1. How are in there house? many your rooms

2. Lily she any is a new student, so have doesn't friends.
